
 
From: Ruth Loia [] 

Sent: Sunday, June 17, 2012 1:49 PM 
To: Henningson, Samantha (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: upcoming council mtg. 

We just want to inform you that we support the Student Rental Ordinance, and oppose 

the construction of a private dormitory on Grand and Finn.  

Ruth Loia, Julius Loia, and Jeanene Rethlake 

2108 Lincoln Ave 

 


